



**Barts and The London
Student Staff Liaison Committee
2020-2021**

JSSLC Meeting Minutes

[AGENDA ITEM SUBMISSION LINK](#)

DATE	<i>THURSDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2020</i>
VENUE	<i>ONLINE - MS TEAMS</i>
STAFF CHAIR	<i>DR. PAULA VICKERTON</i>
STUDENT CO-CHAIR	<i>JAMES TAVNER</i>
STAFF PRESENT	<i>AMIR HAKIM, ARTURAS VOLIANSKIS, ADINA MICHAEL-TITUS, DAN BURKE, DASON EVANS, JEAN MARIE DELALANDE, JURGEN GROET, KRISTIN BRAUN, LESLEY ROBSON, NANDINI HAYES, NICK GOULDING, NIMESH PATEL, PAULA FUNNELL, PAULA VICKERTON, PING YIP, RACHEL ASHWORTH, RACHEL NAKALEMBE, ROBERT SPROTT, SANDRA NICHOLSON, SHAHRAR ALI</i>
STUDENT REPS PRESENT	<i>BLSA: MAT ROBATHAN, YASSAR MALIK 1ST YEAR : DAI LIN GOH, DANIEL SIMMONDS, DANIELLA REYES 2ND YEAR: HASSAN NAIMA, SANEAAH KHAN, TAMARA ENTHOVEN GEP: EMILY WOODROOFE, EMMANOUIL VERIGOS</i>

1: Apologies:	
	n/a
2. Minutes of previous meeting	
	Approved
3.Actions of previous meeting	
	1 and 2 done JT to do 3 MHB still looking into 4

Item	Summary	Action	Responsibility
4.Chair items			
4a	<p>Year 1 found it good, have feedback session next week</p> <p>Year 2 and GEP were a bit confused as it was</p> <p>NP: hard to show progress after one test, its cumulative</p> <p>Year 1 have 3, rest have 2 due to disruption to A levels last year</p> <p>Malta Y2 - some students put less effort in as didn't know as much content and was formative</p> <p>NP: No window to sit because EoY have to be done at same time to count towards FPAS</p> <p>RA: all questions now available after the exam</p> <p>Some issues with malta not getting some information about exams, staff should ensure Malta receives same information as London</p> <p>NP: Difficult to say weighting of modules due to overlap</p>		

4b	<p>Year 1 + 2 have practicals resuming in Jan Integrated teaching blocks to replace missed teaching in modules delivered in semester A In person PBL slowly returning GEP had in person already, slowly gaining more GEP to return to face to face by default by 18/01 Date in human development of 11/02 for students who miss slot due to isolation PV: Anatomy is in addition to online, more of a consolidation RA: Physiology will be returning to in person completely Students can be put in a later session if have to self isolate due to symptoms, communications will be sent out emphasising to not come if having to isolate</p>	Reps to push students notifying staff if they will be late	Reps
5. Staff items			
5a	<p>Library WC closed 21/12-01/01 WS open mon-wed before christmas and monday to thursday before new year Mile end library open same as WS Mile end study space open all throughout Prebooking required but does not have a time limit to book in advance MR: Thanked library staff BLSA closed 18/12-04/01</p>		
5b	<p>FP 2023 changes is mostly final MSC have made a statement with suggestions including delaying until 2024 (in line with MLA) Unlikely that it will change based on past experience of UKFPO (NP and DB)</p>		

	<p>BLSA are in contact with out SU, national petition to be sent out tomorrow, changes suggestions are in line with MSC</p> <p>Petition is to go further than just this matter but increased transparency from them</p> <p>Trying to get it supported by BMA and MSC</p> <p>How they are ranked is going to be changed (SJT and EPM), SJT is stated to be better at ranking so more likely to have increased weight</p>		
6. Year 1 Rep items			
7. Year 2 Rep Items			
8. GEP Rep Items			
9.AOB			
9a	<p>DB thanked 397 Y2 students who submitted D&D</p> <p>Only 3 declarations will get letters next week</p> <p>Year 1 and GEP to be released week of 08/03/21</p> <p>GMC rejects 3/7000 last year</p>		
9b	<p>JT thanked anatomy, physiology and clinical skills team for enrichment sessions</p> <p>JT thanked staff for hard work preparing for Jan</p>		